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Amendment of the National Capital Plan

Draft Amendment 63 
Molonglo and North Weston
The National Capital Authority proposes National Capital Plan Draft Amendment 63 - Molonglo and North Weston to 
enable urban development to occur within Molonglo and North Weston. The Draft Amendment is required to provide for 
the continuation of urban development in the Territory, while ensuring adequate protection of the National Capital Open 
Space System. New Broadacre Areas land use policy will also be created to recognise existing uses, and balance the 
loss of Broadacre land in North Weston.

Draft Amendment 63 of the National Capital Plan has been prepared in accordance with sections 15(1) and 23 of the 
Australian Capital Territory (Planning and Land Management) Act 1988 and is now available for public inspection and 
comment.  Background information on the proposal is included with the Draft Amendment and is available on the 
Authority’s website www.nationalcapital.gov.au.

Draft Amendment 63 of the National Capital Plan is being released in conjunction with the ACT Planning and Land 
Authority’s (ACTPLA’s) Draft Variation to the Territory Plan No.281 Molonglo and North Weston. Details of the Draft 
Variation can be found on the ACTPLA website at www.actpla.act.gov.au. 

The National Capital Authority invites interested people and organisations to provide written comments on 
Draft Amendment 63 by close of business on Friday 23 November 2007 to:
Todd Rohl, Managing Director Planning and Urban Design
National Capital Authority, GPO Box 373, CANBERRA ACT 2601
email: todd.rohl@natcap.gov.au

Copies of Draft Amendment 63 are available from:

   �www.nationalcapital.gov.au
   ��Information Centre 

National Capital Authority 
Treasury Building 
Ground floor King Edward Terrace 
PARKES ACT 2600 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday

   ��National Capital Exhibition 
Regatta Point 
Commonwealth Park 
between 9am and 5pm daily

Further information is available from Rebecca Sorensen on (02) 6271 2851 Fax (02) 6271 2890  
or email rebecca.sorensen@natcap.gov.au


